[image: image1.png]



BRADFORD NUT

22 Edmund Street

Bradford

BD5 0BH

Email: contact@bradfordnut.org
Tel: (01274) 414664

Fax: (01274) 414665

Minutes of the General Meeting held on 9th December, 2008 
Apologies:  Jo Hill, Oliver Goodyear, Stuart Davies, Peter Moss, James Deane, Dennis White, Chris Cheetham, Jim Cartwright and Kulwant Singh.
Minutes:   Agreed as a true record.
Matters Arising:  KS2 SATs – Apologies that meeting was not organised for KS2 Anti SATs Campaign group.  Will arrange date to meet at end of this meeting (set for Tues 13th Jan 4.30).
Class Size Rises – The Bradford birthrate is rising more rapidly than elsewhere.  There were 1000 more births last year than anticipated, ie 34 extra classes needed.

Correspondence:   
08/212 – Conference 11th February to Campaign against SATs.  Stephen Pickles volunteered to go.
Funding the Regional Executive £50 requested.  Agreed.

The Hazards Campaign Conference.  £40 donation.  Agreed

NUT Shop – Purchase of Thermometers, up to £1,000.  Agreed.
· Reports and discussion

Cover, PPATime, Admin tasks etc. – Remodelling.  Ian Murch explained workforce graph.  By 2009 teachers will only cover rarely, say Government.  In one school an NUT member has done 3 cover lessons in 2 days. 
One school is swapping PPA time for ‘release’ time at short notice.
Displays (graded in lesson observations) are being done by Teachers.
Performance Management targets being given “to do displays”.
Cover Supervisors are being used as long term cover.
Workforce Agreement Monitoring Group – this information will be sent to this group.
We will put facts of requirements re cover in next Newsletter and on website.

· National Challenge Programme

If a school has less than 30% five A-C’s, the school goes into the NCP.   
Bradford has included those schools “at risk of falling” below 30% five A-C’s inc English and Maths so 16 of the 28 secondary schools in Bradford are in the NCP instead of just eight.  There is £400m available to help, but the money is for converting schools into Academies and Trusts.  Bradford has had to identify what the future is for all its schools.  Only 6/7 schools will remain as community schools.  
The main significance for teachers is that with Academies and Trusts, the employer transfers away from the Council to the Trust that owns the school.

· BSF

Problems at Tong, Buttershaw and Salts discussed.  We will circulate the “Lessons to learn” to Phase 2 and Phase 3 schools.

· Academies and Trusts

2 Academies in progress – Rhodesway (sponsored by Dixons) and Appleton Academy (Wyke Manor and High Fernley) (3 – 16 years), sponsored by Bradford College.  Greenhead may become an Academy, sponsored by Bradford College, to open 2010.

2 Trust schools – Challenge and Nab Wood.
Staff will move from Council employ to Governing Body of Schools.
 
Nominations

Proposed and seconded we nominate Mary Compton for Conference Business Committee.  Agreed.
A.O.B.

· February 7th Regional Conference – ‘Bullying’, Weetwood Hall Hotel, Leeds.

· Announced Alison Hill is Equal Ops Officer, wants to reconvene Equal Ops Committee.

· Buttershaw’s attendance monitoring procedure, staff are unhappy – Attendance Monitoring Toolkit going on agenda for next meeting.

· Local elections not contested.  Alison Hill - E.O.Officer.
Dean Nararyn Lee - Membership Secretary
Philomena Lorriman – Vice President
rest unchanged.

· Next meeting 20th January.
Meeting closed at 6.31
